
PUBLIC NOTICE
 
The Main Municipal Building in Brits will be closed on Wednesday, 20 May 2020 in order to give way 
for the disinfection process.

This is a precautionary measure aimed at minimizing the spread of COVID-19.

The building will re-open partly on Thursday, 21 May 2020 and Friday 22 May 2020 as the process is 
set to continue during the two days.

The first day will see disinfection process take place on the Ground, 1st and 7th Floors-access to 
these floors will be opened on the following day.

On Thursday, the disinfection process will be conducted on the 2nd, 5th and 6th Floors. 
Access to these floors shall not be permitted on the day.

On Friday the disinfection process will be conducted at the Basement Parking lot, 3rd and 4th Floors 
and again no access will be granted on these floors on the day of disinfection.

NB: As indicated above, the process is purely a precautionary measure to minimise the spread of 
COVID-19 and not a response to a COVID-19 case.
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Date of Issue: 19 May 2020
CIVIC CENTRE | 53 VAN VELDEN STREET | BRITS

Tel: (012) 318-9100 / 9200 | Fax: (012) 318-9203 | Email: customercare@madibeng.gov.za

MADIBENG
LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

“Madibeng, the Prosperous Platinum and Green Tourism City”

CLOSURE OF THE MAIN MUNICIPAL BUILDING  
FOR COVID-19 DISINFECTION PROCESS


